
Allotments a big hit in Parliament (GB) 
 
Phil Gomersall, President of the National Allotment Society went down to 
Houses of Parliament at very short notice on Monday 25th June to give a 
condensed presentation along with some other groups at the launch of the newly 
created Parliamentary Evidence Week. 
 
We were a huge success and our message was a big hit with all MP’s in 
attendance. 
 
Phil Gomersall feels that in future this is a field we can contribute to at 
Government level. 
 
 

 
Phil Gomersall with Mary Creagh MP, Chair of House of Commons’ 

Environmental Audit Committee and Anne Pike, Somerset Beekeeping 
Association. 

 



 
Norman Lamb MP, Chair of the House of Commons’Science and Technology 

Committee, the launch of the Parliamentary Evidence Week 


